
 

 

Media Release  

 

Removal of 2017 Emergency Flood Protection Works Phase 2 

Village of Lumby 

 

September 23, 2019 

 

The Village of Lumby has awarded the Removal of 2017 Emergency Flood Protection Works 
Phase 2 project to Tybo Contracting Ltd.  Kerr Wood Leidal Associates Ltd. is managing this 
project on behalf of the Village. 

Construction will begin on or about September 30, 2019; the contractor will contact each 
property owner 48 hours before accessing their property. 

Please contact KWL, Ron Serne, the Contract Administrator at (250) 306-1967 if you have any 
concerns. 


